
 

    ​A.S.B. Bulletin 8/26/19 - Monday 

  
 

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 

I pledge allegiance to the Flag 
of the United States of America, 

and to the Republic for which it stands: 
one Nation under God, indivisible, 
With Liberty and Justice for all… 

 
 
Congratulations to the seniors on a great Senior Sunrise… we look forward to many more senior 
events to come this year.  If you’re wondering what’s coming up, go check out the wall along the 
K wing. 
 
Don’t forget, you need a tardy slip if you are late to 1st period. 
 
This week will be Club Rush… more details will be coming throughout the week.  Check out 
posters and flyers that have the menu.  Bring your money! 
 
Reminder to seniors, if last semester you had a 3.5 or above, or you earned a 3 or above on 
either SBAC test, you are eligible for an off campus pass for the 1st semester.  You will need an 
ID any time you leave campus, and this ID will have a special punch on it.  To take advantage of 
this, come see Coach Berg in K1 or where the music is played at lunch.  You must complete an 
application to be eligible for this. 
 
Students, a reminder that this Thursday is Back to School Night, beginning at 5:30 in the big gym. 
 
The Spanish Club is seeking more members.  Anyone who would like to join this club just come 
to our meetings every Friday during lunch time in Room C-7 with Mr. Lopez. 
 
The National Honor’s Society holds meetings every Wednesday in B-7 (Ms. Hayes' room), and 
anyone with a 3.0 and above, and is either a sophomore, junior, or senior is welcome. 
 
Attention anyone interested in playing Boy’s Basketball this year, there will be a meeting 
tomorrow, Tuesday, during lunch in K1.  Come right at the beginning so we can get you out to 
your lunch ASAP 
 
Junior Class, If you are interested in participating in the Powder Puff football game against the 
Seniors, Please come to room C-1, that’s Ms. Chang’s class, at lunch on WEDNESDAY, August 
28​th​ for more information.   We will also be discussing Prom and other Junior Class issues.  See 
you there.  
 
Anyone interested in playing Softball there’s meeting on Wednesday August 28th at 4pm in L-2  
 

 
 
 



 

Attention Freshmen, Wednesday during lunch will be your Freshmen elections to decide your 
class president.  We have 3 candidates.  To vote, come to where the music is played during lunch 
and cast your vote.  You may only vote once. 
 
***Career and Counseling updates for this week: 
Students, SUSD will be paying for all Seniors to take the SAT test this year.  The test will take 
place on October 16​th​ on our campus.  More information to come. 
Juniors that want to take the PSAT test, pick up a fee waiver in the career center.  The PSAT will 
also take place on October 16​th​.  
  
The U-Can HBCU college fair field trip will be happening on September 11​th​.  There are only 100 
spots available.  Pick up a field trip slip from the career center. 
  
Are you interested in joining the military? The ASVAB Assessment will take place on September 
19th at 7:30am on campus.  Signup in the Career Center! 
  
Students, if you are registered to take the Life Management Delta College Dual Enrollment class, 
remember it starts today! Classes are Mondays and Wednesdays from 2:30-3:50 in room A-1. 
  
***Here are the home athletic events for this week: 
Monday 08/26 
Volleyball (Varsity Only) @ Millennium- Foundation Game @ 7:00p  
 
Friday 08/30 
JV/Varsity Football vs. Atwater @5:00p/7:30p 
 
 
This week we celebrate Stagg PRIDE by highlighting the letter R in Stagg PRIDE which stands 
for Respect with this quote from Aretha Franklin: 
“R-E-S-P-E-C-T, find out what it means to me”  
And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE! 

 
 
 


